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I appreciate the opportunity to voice my opposition on this proposed bill.  I strongly 

oppose this as a military veteran, retired police officer, and law abiding citizen.  This 

proposed bill does nothing to curb criminal activity but does impose unconstitutional 

restrictions on law abiding citizens of this state.  I am shocked at the continued efforts 

by members of this committee that will go to extremes to push unconstitutional 

policies to our citizens. To delay the purchase of a firearm to a law abiding citizen not 

only infringes on their constitutional right to carry arms, but can delay a needed right 

to protect themselves in many situations (domestic violence or credible threats).  

Lastly, this puts an incredible strain on small businesses and firearms dealers.  In 

closing, lets hold criminals accountable and not the law abiding citizens of this state! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jeff Hering 


